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Please see our website for more inforrmation about what we did and what we have found so far

www.theimpactstudy.co.uk

We would like to start

this newsletter by

saying a huge again to all of you for

supporting this study.
Thank you

2  Newsletter
ND

We are in the process of recruiting

parents to challenge Rheumbot. If you

would like to take part in this part of the

research, then please do contact us via

our contact form found on our website

...www.theimpactstudy.co.uk   

Introducing....

We have been really busy. 

All focus groups have been completed, we had

our workshop and now we have made the first

ever paediatric rheumatology specific chatbot.   
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Twitter :  @theIMPACT_Study

We are constantly looking for creative ideas to improve the IMPACT study

 in order to maximise support for families, so if you would like to talk to us, 

please email: Impact_Study@gosh.nhs.uk

IMPACT gallery....

The nurses in these 2

centres were too shy to

show their faces, do you

recognise either of these

locations...?

Here are some photos of your

favourite nurses and our IMPACT

flyers. Thank you Imogen (in

Edinburgh) and Jenny and

Elizabeth (in Newcastle) and the

amazing Manchester team.

If your nurse is not shown, please

take a photo of them by a flyer and

send it to us so we can see them!

Please see here some of our other

photos sharing our recent events...

On the left are Nate, Kaya and

Klaudia receiving our Patient and

Public Involvement Prize from the

Rare Disease Alliance.  

On the right are Polly and Klaudia

running a stand at the ‘Rare Disease’

event at Great Ormond Street

Hospital.


